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Hey Y’all! 

 

Under My duties as Vice President of Student Life of the Student Union Assembly and Article III 

Slug to Slug Meeting Section A Subsection 6(l) of the SUA Constitution, I present my July 2017 

monthly report and evaluation to the Assembly. I will outline all my events, logistical planning, 

activities and constructive criticism with areas of improvement in hopes of providing a detailed 

account in the month’s report. 

 
COMPLETED TASKS 

 

UC Student Association (UCSA) Student Organizing Summit 

-Assisted in reading and selecting UCSC’s delegation to UCSA’s Student Organizing Summit with the 

Vice President of External Affairs and Vice President of Internal Affairs 

 

Summer Orientation 

-Confirmed the SUA’s outreach table with UCSC’s Orientation Office 

-Coordinated all SUA Officer outreach/tabling schedules for Summer Orientation for the Resource Fair 

and Slug Night 

-Represented the SUA in the morning announcements for Summer Orientation to encourage incoming 

frosh and transfers to be involved with SUA 

-Attended every Slug Night except due to a work conflict 

Special Note: I was unable to table during the afternoon Resource Fair since I was working as an 

Orientation Leader and I had separate assignments  

 

Outreach Materials  

-Received PDF for outreach flyers form the Vice President of Diversity & Inclusion and coordinated the 

printing order with the UCSC Copy Center 

 

Quarry Grand Opening 

-Met with Jose Olivas to discuss logistics for the Quarry Grand Opening Concert and staffing needs 

from my office  

 

Weekly Officer Meetings 

-Use the link below to access minutes from Officer Meetings 

https://docs.google.com/a/ucsc.edu/document/d/1yvIhij4-

yq2R9R79C2fTmjwbGIbzUjbQC4FcxbJWrYE/edit?usp=sharing 
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ONGOING PROJECS 

 

Outreach Materials 

-A $2k budget was approved by the officers to be used towards swag items to give out during outreach 

events like OPERS Fest. I am tasked with researching potential items, creating a budget, and searching 

for quotes 

 

Student Life Office Structural Rearrangement 

-Finalizing goals of the Student Life Office for the year and writing new intern positions that work 

towards that goal 

-Create new leadership system for the SUA Pantry & Lounge and create timeline for re-opening    

 

AREAS OF IMPROVEMENTS  

 

There were some complications in the beginning of the month in scheduling the first officer meeting 

which did not take place until the 2nd week of July. Last year the first officer meeting was held the very 

first day of our term since the Summer is a critical for solidifying plans that will affect the rest of the 

year. I am hoping the communication becomes smoother as the new officers settle into their positions.  

 

Overall, the month started off well, outreach for incoming students was successful, and I am looking 

forward to the rest of the year. 

 

This concludes my July 2017 officer report. If you have any questions or comments, please email me at 

suavpsl@ucsc.edu  

  

Cheers,  

Tamra Owens | Vice President of Student Life 
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